

Harding University Scholar Works at Harding

John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence

John Allen Chalk

11-17-1965

To: Paul M. Tucker

John Allen Chalk

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal

Recommended Citation

Chalk, J. A. (1965). To: Paul M. Tucker. Retrieved from https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/5900

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the John Allen Chalk at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



Mr. Paul M. Tucker Richmar Drive Nashville, Tennessee

Dear Paul:

Thank you for being so thoughtful last week in inviting Charles and myself to have lunch with you. I was happy that all three of us had the time to spend together.

I continue to hear good reports of your work and esteem you highly for the many good things you are doing. It was a pleasure to have a visit with you and to enjoy your hospitality at the luncheon.

Fraternally yours,

John Allen Chalk

JAC:1c